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Monday 14th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The annual Easter Hat Parade will be held this year on Friday 8th April.  The P&C are holding a raffle which will be 
drawn at the conclusion of the parade. Thank you to those families who have already donated an Easter item to 
the raffle. A reminder the last day for donations is Thursday 31st March. 
 
Attached to this note are 10 Easter School Raffle tickets for your family to sell. The tickets are $1.00 each. Raffle 
tickets and money will need to be returned to the school office by Thursday 7th April. Please ensure a name is 
written on all of the sold raffle tickets, along with a contact telephone number if the person is not a student of 
the school. If you would like additional tickets, they will be available from the school office.  
 

Your continued support is greatly appreciated. All money raised through this raffle will go directly back to 
supporting students at Lake Illawarra South Public School.  
 
 
 
Lake Illawarra South Public School 
P&C Fundraising Committee 
 


